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September 17, 2008

Mary L. Rinnier
301 Feryn Farms Drive
New Castle, DE 19720

Dear Ms. Rinnier:

Attorney General Bill McCollum’s office forwarded to me a copy of your e-mail
regarding your daughter’s death investigation.

Please accept my sincere condolences to you and your family on the loss of your loved
one.

Sergeant Jim Sessa of our Criminal Investigations Division was assigned to contact you
on my behalf. It is my understanding that he spoke to you by telephone and explained
that Laura Bowdoin’s death is still an open case. Wfaul play
discovered either at the scene or durig&t@w_ Sgt. Sessa also spoke with the
Medical Examiner and confirmed that a full toxicology screen was performed. Detective
Michelle March is the detective handling this case. | recommend you contact Captain
Brian Moyer, commander of our Criminal Investigations Division, at 727-844-7708
should you want to discuss the handling of this investigation.
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20101 Central Boulevard
Land O’Lakes, Florida 34837
{813) 996-8982

36409 State Road 52
Dade City, Flarida 33525
(352) 518-5000






